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March 31, 2004 
 
 
American TCB 
6731 Whittier Ave., Suite C110 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
Subject: Request for revoking the Class II Permissive Change grant on the FCC-ID: 
CNTWM3B2200BGA that covers the PP2170 (Sapphire) platform. 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
As appointed agent for the Hewlett Packard Company, 20555 SH 249, Houston, Texas 77070, 
we would like to request that the Class II Permissive Change grant on the FCC-ID: 
CNTWM3B2200BGA that covers the PP2170 (Sapphire) platform be revoked.  This is 
because the Hewlett Packard Company would like to obtain a new FCC-ID for this particular 
project. 
 
No product has been sold or distributed under this FCC ID for the PP2170 (Sapphire) platform 
(the one that is covered under the Class II Permissive Change). 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (714) 579-0500. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kyle Fujimoto 
Test Engineer 
 


